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Yorkshire Telegraph and Star, 20th February 1900 
 

Visit by Buxton Urban District Council 
 
Yesterday, several members of the Buxton Urban District Council, headed by Mr. J. H. 

Lawson, chairman of the Fire Brigade Committee, visited the Sheffield Fire Station, in 

order to witness the working of the Corporation’s No. 3 Shand Mason steamer. The 

deputation was received by Ald. Chalmer, Chairman of the Watch Committee, and 
Commander Scott Chief Constable. Under the guidance of Superintendent Frost, the 

buildings and apparatus were inspected and a “turn-out” was specially affected. 

Engineer Hadwick got up power in the steamer in a short space and the capabilities of 
the engine were thoroughly demonstrated. 


